[bookmark: _GoBack]To:  Cities of Maplewood, Roseville, Little Canada, Falcon Heights, and Lauderdale

From: League of Women Voters – Roseville Area

Re:  University of Minnesota Humphrey School of Public Affairs student report,  A Place for Everyone: Recommendations for Housing Policy in Maplewood, Roseville, Little Canada, Falcon Heights, and Lauderdale, issued May 2017
 
Please accept this as a clarification to the Falcon Heights portion of the “Demographic and Housing Summary” on page 14:

Due to the small numbers, the statistical model used by the student researchers indicated no black households residing in  owner-occupied housing in Falcon Heights. Unfortunately, the report did not include margins of error for the data in the document.  And indeed, there are black households residing in owner-occupied Falcon Heights homes.  




